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State fire marshal investigates fatal house fire 

LOCKHART, Tx--At around 11:30 p.m. Tuesday, August 17, the Lockhart Fire Department responded to a 

structure fire on the 800 block of Mora Street. There was one confirmed fatality and one injury. The 

injured resident was transported to a hospital, treated, and has since been released. The fire has been 

extinguished and investigators with the State Fire Marshal’s Office are at the scene. The cause of the fire 

is under investigation.  
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